
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2007 02:24 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

02/25/2007

We have just added the following to the website: 

  

* 48 highly aesthetic specimens from Elmwood, Tennessee; these from the collection of Dr. Steven Neely 

  

* A small lot of beautiful spinel crystals from Vietnam 

  

* A small but outstanding lot of new beautiful rhodonite specimens from Peru 

  

* A group of mixed Chinese and Russian minerals, as well as several from Cornwall, England 

  

Be sure to check out the auction which closes on Tuesday evening.  There are a lot of great specimens available this week! 

  

We will continue intensive updates of the website this coming week.  We have over 700 new specimens of high quality, in all price 
ranges, to add to the site. 

  

Dan Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this mailing list please let me know. 


